
 
 
PLEASE PUBLISH ON JANUARY 9, 2015 AND JANUARY 16, 2015: 
 
  

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Los Angeles City Council will conduct a Public Hearing relative to the City Council’s 
intention to establish the amounts of fees and bonds for recounts in connection with City 
elections. 
  
The hearing will be held on January 21, 2015, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 
can be heard, in the John Ferraro Council Chamber, Room 340, City Hall, 200 North Spring 
Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012. 
  
A copy of the proposed Ordinance to establish the amounts of fees and bonds for recounts in 
connection with City elections may be examined in the Office of the City Clerk, Room 395, City 
Hall, 200 North Spring Street, Los Angeles, 90012, as well as online at www.lacouncilfile.com. 
All persons having any objections to the establishment of the amounts of fees and bonds for 
recounts in connection with City elections may appear before the City Council and show cause 
why the amounts of fees and bonds for recounts in connection with City elections should not be 
established. Written comments may also be submitted to the City Clerk prior to the conclusion of 
the public hearing. Please reference Council file No. 14-1603 in all correspondence forwarded 
to this office regarding this matter.  
 

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
City Clerk, City of Los Angeles 
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